
 

 

DIGITAL FLYER DELIVERY  

As a reminder, Pinellas County Schools and Belcher Elementary uses Peachjar to send school information 

and approved flyers from the district, our school and community organizations digitally via email to the 

parent/guardian address on record in our FOCUS system. In addition to important school events and 

information, these flyers contain programs and events offered throughout your community that help 

your child succeed. After-school sports, local family events, free community programs, and college prep 

are just a handful of the resources found in our district’s Peachjar emails.  

You can also find all school-approved digital flyers posted on your school’s flyer board by clicking the 
Peachjar button on your school’s website: 
 

 

Please make sure you have parent/guardian email addresses associated with your student’s record in 

FOCUS so you are not missing these important flyers.  The primary contact can keep their email 

address updated via the Student Reservation System (SRS).  Please visit the front office if you have 

more than one contact, as additional email addresses need to be added/updated at your child’s 

school.   

If you are not currently receiving flyers, please check your spam folder.  To ensure smooth delivery of 

this communication, we suggest you add “school@peachjar.com” to your email contacts. When you 

receive your first Peachjar email, be sure to click “always display images.”  

If you have questions about Peachjar, please contact the front office or email Sheila Kane, the PCS 

District Coordinator at kanes@pcsb.org   

We look forward to a great school year! 
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